
 

Notice of Summer Closure 

 

Thank you for your continuous business with Canon Machinery. 

 

We will be closed from August 9, 2025 (Sat.) to August 17, 2025 (Sun.).  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your 

understanding. 

 

Normal business hours will begin on August 18 (Mon.). 

Inquiries received during the closure will be handled after Monday, August 18. 


